UNITED INDEPENDENT ScHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC Approval of Requests from Board Members in re: Use of Board of Trustees Discretionary

Funds for Various Projects/Campuses

SUBMITTED BY:_ Judd Gilpin OF: Board President
APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD: June 19, 2013
RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees approve Requests from Board Members inre: Use of
Board of Trustees Discretionary Funds for Various Projects/Campuses.

RATIONALE:

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE AND COMPLIANCE:




Requesting Campus:

Campus Principal:
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Exhibit A

FOR CHILDREN

United Independent School District
Board of Trustees Discretionary Funds Request Form

Fiscal Year 2012-2013
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Board Member:
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Board Member:

Description of Request:
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Estimated Cost of Request 'L‘ =000~
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Principal or Director Signature:
Associate Superintendent Approval:

Associate Superintendent Signature:

Superintendent Approval:

Superintendent Signature:

Board Member Approval:

Board Member Signature:

Board Member Approval:

Board Member Signature:

Board Approval: Yes

(.

Yes J No

Date

Yes No

Date

Yes No

Date

Yes No

Date

No

Date Approved:

Please return the completed form to the Superintendent’s Office for final processing.



Louis Ochoa

From: DeeAnn Bowen [deeann@walkaround.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2013 11:01 AM

To: LOUIS OCHOA

Subject: Police Officer Mascot

Louis, Thank you for your interest in our air-inflated WalkAround Police Officer mascots. The price for our Police Officers
is $4000. That includes customization to your department, delivery charges and a free cleaning every year. It also
includes all equipment and batteries necessary to use the WalkAround, instructional DVD and a sturdy shipping/storage
case.

If you would like to send me a picture of your uniform and hat, plus graphics for your badge and patches, I would be
happy to have our art department do a preliminary sketch for you, showing you how your Police Officer would look. I can
also send you a check list, showing you options for customization. There is no charge or obligation for the sketch.
However, it often helps for you to have a visual aid when you are discussing the purchase.

Dee Ann Bowen

Signs & Shapes International
2320 Paul St

Omaha, NE 68102

USA

(402)331-3181
(402)331-2729 fax
www.walkaround.com
deeann@walkaround.com

“The bitterness of poor quality remains long after the sweetness of low price is forgotten.” Benjamin Frankiin



